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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT
CLOSURE OF BOOKS

Reference is made to the results announcement of Sunshine Capital Investments
Group Limited for the six months ended 31 December 2009 dated 26 March 2010.
The board of directors of the Company would like to clarify that the Company’s
register of members will be closed from Monday, 19 April 2010 to Friday, 23 April
2010 (both dates inclusive) for the purpose of determining the payment of interim
dividend.

Reference is made to the results announcement of Sunshine Capital Investments Group
Limited (the “Company”) for the six months ended 31 December 2009 dated 26 March
2010.

CLOSURE OF REGISTER OF MEMBERS

The board of directors of the Company would like to clarify that the register of members
of the Company will be closed from Monday, 19 April 2010 to Friday, 23 April 2010
(both dates inclusive), during which period no transfer of shares of the Company will
be registered. In order to qualify for the entitlement to the interim dividend for the six
months ended 31 December 2009, all transfers of shares accompanied by the relevant
share certificates and appropriate transfer forms must be lodged with the Company’s
branch share registrar in Hong Kong, Tricor Tengis Limited at 26th Floor, Tesbury
Centre, 28 Queen’s Road East, Wanchai, Hong Kong, for registration not later than 4:30
p.m. on Friday, 16 April 2010.
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